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Lord Seymour Says “Thank You” 
 
An enjoyable evening was spent at the Grosvenor Hotel, Hindon, near Salisbury, on the 17th inst, when 
Lord Seymour of Chicklade House, and late of Ebberly House, North Devon, marked the completion of 
work upon his house by entertaining the workmen, employees of Messrs. E. G. Dart and Son, 
contractors, of 65 High Street, Barnstaple, to dinner and a musical evening.  Lord Seymour, in a short 
speech, paid a high tribute to the quality of the work carried out by his guests, and Mr. C. F. Dart, who 
was present, briefly expressed the thanks of all present.  The party of fourteen was afterwards joined by 
Lady Seymour, whose presence was much appreciated.  Songs were contributed by Lord Seymour and 
by Messrs. G. Hill, W. Mills and D. Pocock. 
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